
  
Wharton Church of England Primary School is an inclusive caring Christian community, committed to building futures for all 

children.  We offer a safe environment where everyone is valued, we nurture strong relationships that are underpinned by our Christian 

values and we champion children to be the best that they can be, empowering all to aim high and achieve their full potential. 

Wharton CE Primary School, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3EP

Date: Friday 9th September 2022 
Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it – Proverbs 22 v 6

 
 
Attendance this week:  PEACH, PLUM AND DAMSON 
are this week’s attendance champions with 100% 
Well Done to all 3 of our KS1 classes! 
 

USEFUL DATES:  

Open Morning for Reception 2023 

starters – Friday 30th September and 

Friday 7th October 2023 – 9.30 – 

10.45am 

Non Uniform Day – Friday 14th 

October 2023 for Harvest donations.  

Academy Photos – Individual and 

siblings – Wednesday 19th October 

2023 

A big welcome back to everybody 

this week. We would like to say a 

huge thank you and well done to the 

majority of our pupils who have been 

on time to school and ready to learn. 

You are all amazing! What a brilliant 

first week back.  

Your 

child will bring home 

a letter, inviting you 

to sign a book of 

condolences for Her 

Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II, we do 

hope that you will 

sign this special book 

and reflect the dedication the queen had for our 

country and commonweath, please check the letter 

for times you can pop in.  

 

We are having an 

open day for 

Reception 2023 

starters, please keep 

an eye on Facebook 

and our website next 

week for further 

information. 

  

Bikes and Scooters: Can we remind children that if 

they come to school on their bikes and scooters that 

they must be walked around the 

playground to the bike sheds. Please 

can you enforce this with your child 

ready for Monday.  

 

 

 

 

Keep informed: We encourage everyone to follow our 

school Facebook page; we regularly post 

items from the classroom including many 

photos of the children being busy in their daily work.   
  

 

 

  


